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By Danny C. Davis

The Clinton Arrows boys cross 
country team competed well during 
the recent fall 2018 season; and, with 

Arrow boys’ cross country team has a bright future
stellar junior high meet results this 
year, the future is looking very bright 
for the Arrow boys’ cross country 
program.
“We started the season with our 

varsity ranked somewhere around 
twelfth in the state, and we were 
ranked as high fifth going into the 
Class 6A State championship fi-
nal meet,” said Arrow boys head 

cross country team coach Eric Solis. 
“We finished the season tenth in the 
state meet out of thirty-two Class 
6A teams. I told the guys that you 
cannot sum up your season based  

on the last meet.”
The boys’ varsity runners did show 

improvement in the fall of 2018. The 
season started off by finishing first in 
the Clinton Short Course meet, fol-
lowed by a first finish in the JPS XC 
Challenge out of thirteen teams. The 
team finished fourth out of sixteen 
teams in the Clinton Invitational, fifth 
out of nineteen teams in the Madison 
Central meet and finished second in 
the Class 6A Regional meet out of six 
teams.
According to Solis, the varsity run-

ners were led by seniors Joshun Noel, 
Jordan Shannon, Glyn Heath and 
Grant Heath, and junior team leaders 
included Evan Carite, Jack Maloney 
and Martinez Bogan.
And the future looks very bright 

for the varsity runners, after a strong 
finish this fall by the junior high Ar-
rows. 
“I am super excited about our junior 

high boys,” said Solis. “Last year, at 
the Mid-South Championship, we 
came in last. Well, this year, we had 
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